
 

February 28, 2013 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Steve Huebert, Chairperson 

House Committee on Local Government 

Statehouse, Room 149-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Huebert: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2300 by House Committee on Local Government 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2300 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2300 would amend existing law to allow the Board of County Commissioners for 

Reno County, Kansas, to establish term limits for Board members by county resolution.  The 

proposed limit would be two four-year terms.  The bill specifies the process to be followed to 

petition for and vote on the resolution.  The resolution would not take effect until it had been 

approved by a majority of the qualified electors of Reno County at the next general election.   

 

 According to the Kansas Association of Counties, passage of HB 2300 would have no 

fiscal effect on Kansas counties. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Melissa Wangemann, Kansas Association of Counties  


